
Paving the Way for  
World-Class Emergency Care
The IWK Foundation is privileged to work with its community of 
donors to raise funds for the redevelopment of the IWK Emergency 
Department. We continue to witness generosity from all corners of our 
region to ensure world-class emergency care.  

The IWK Emergency Department is the only accredited level one 
trauma centre east of Quebec. It has provided services for children, 
youth and families throughout the Maritimes for almost 40 years and 
has outgrown its current space and infrastructure. A new space, double 
in size, is needed to continue to provide excellence in specialized 
pediatric emergency care.

In partnership with IWK Health and the Province of Nova Scotia, our goal is 
to raise $26.5 million to support the purchase of specialized equipment as 
well as specific facility upgrades, enhancements and research.

This year we were so proud to celebrate a transformational gift from 
Irving Oil, together with the Arthur L. Irving Family Foundation and Arthur, 
Sandra and Sarah Irving towards this redevelopment. This gift has inspired 
other philanthropic leaders to join us and contribute to the project. 

Together with the commitment of our donor community, we will help 
generations of children and youth, both now and for years to come. 

Thank you for believing in the IWK and the health of Maritime patients 
and families.

The Foundation celebrated an 

awe-inspiring $6-million donation 

to the IWK Emergency Department 

Redevelopment Project.  

This leadership gift was a 

partnership between Irving Oil,  

the Arthur L. Irving Family 

Foundation and Arthur, Sandra 

and Sarah Irving. Thank you for 

your leadership and commitment 

to healthcare services and the 

monumental impact your support 

has on the lives of Maritime families.
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Sarah, Sandra and Arthur Irving with 
IWK patients Grace, Norah & Canon


